
From: registrar
To:
Subject: LoC EB-2021-0110 FW: Impending Hydro One rate increases
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:19:08 PM

From: ttownshend < > 
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 3:20 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Impending Hydro One rate increases

Hello,

This is to formally notify the OEB that I, as a consumer, wish that the OEB reject Hyrdo One’s
application for residential rate increased. 

I am sick of being gouged.

Thanks you.

Terry

Terry Townshend




